
2025 Camp Constantin and Trevor Rees-Jones Scout Camp 
Summer Camp Parent Night 

We are excited to welcome you to Camp Constantin and Trevor Rees-Jones Scout Camp! 

 In order to ensure a smooth check-in process, we would like to provide you with some 
important information regarding the procedures that will be in place. Please review the 
following details carefully to ensure a seamless and enjoyable experience for you.  

Check-In Procedures: 

• All visitors must be registered on Black Pug at least one week prior to arrival on 

Friday.  

• Registration will close at 11:00 p.m. on the Sunday prior to the Parent Night. 

• There will be a $10 fee for each visitor (youth and adults).  

• In an effort to properly plan for food ordering, each person attending will need to be 

registered in Black Pug. 

• Visitors are expected to arrive between 2:00 p.m. and 4:00 p.m. on Friday.  

• Check-in will take place at the office where wristbands will be issued. 

• Visitors will then be directed to their troop’s assigned campsites. Please do not go 

straight to the campsite or any activity areas. 

• Please note that sick family members are discouraged from attending to prevent the 

spread of illness. 

• Visitors are not permitted to spend the night. 

• We kindly remind all guests that our campsite has a curfew policy. To ensure the 

safety and comfort of all campers, all visitors must depart by 11:00 p.m. This policy 

is in place to prevent noise disturbances and ensure that all guests can enjoy a 

peaceful night's sleep. 

• Thank you for taking the time to review this information. We look forward to hosting 

you and providing a safe and enjoyable experience for all. 


